
We are excited to share that our first
surveys are now well underway. These
surveys will help inform the Ambrosia
Wind Farm design, and future approvals
documentation.

The wet weather did not stop our
consultants from visiting the Moodiarrup
region the week starting Monday 27th
May 2024. The ecological survey of the
area helps to determine the condition
and potential significance of flora and
fauna, and areas for avoidance. This
information will help also inform the
areas for targeted spring surveys later in
the year. 

Further surveys and field assessments
will be commencing in the coming
weeks. 

Behind the scenes we’ve been hard at work to get the
Ambrosia Wind Farm website ready for launch. We are
now happy to announce we are live!

Be sure to check out the beautiful photography of the
Shire of West Arthur on this website, which was captured
by local photographers, Caro Telfer and Astrid Volzke.

This website will continually be updated throughout the
development, construction, and life of the project with
dates, news articles, and information about the
Ambrosia Wind Farm. The website will continue to evolve
and grow throughout the project.

Check out the new Ambrosia
Wind Farm Website

Green Wind Renewables
 - on the ground

Image: Consultants on site conducting Ecological Survey

For further information regarding Green Wind
Renewables, please visit our website or scan the QR
code below. 

Our Community Relations Coordinator, Sarah Carlin is
also available on sarah.carlin@greenwind.com.au

Contact

 www.ambrosiawindfarm.com.au
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